
The following is for a book by Maria G. Dove and Andrea Honigsfeld due to be out in October: 

 

We (Maria G. Dove and Andrea Honigsfeld) are completing another book, titled "The 

Common Core, RTI, and Universal Design for Learning: An Integrated Approach to Teaching 

Mathematics in Today's Classroom," which includes a Chapter on "Mathematics and the 

Inclusion Classroom."  

In writing this chapter, we found ourselves drawing heavily on the experiences and 

insights I gained during my day at Sandy Creek, and in editing the final video project.  

With your permission, and agreement from Kim and Jonna, I would like to mention, as 

part of the Acknowledgments section of the book, the role these experiences played in 

developing our discussion of inclusion. Would you please let me know if we have permission to 

include the names of you, Ms. Manfredi, Ms. St. Croix, and Sandy Creek High School in the 

Acknowledgments section of our publication? 


